
Comment #: 30

From: Phyllis Mason
Sent: Wednesday, June 30 , 2004 12:37 PM
To: rfidworkshop

Subject: RFID tags

I am concerned about RFID tags because I am concerned about my privacy. I
don t want every purchase I make recorded and the information possibly sold
or passed on. I would prefer not to have these tags , or discount cards for
that matter either, which are widespread. If the tags are used , they should
be conspicuous so one can avoid the product.

Phyllis Mason


